
Environmental Advisory Council 

September 19, 2017 

Attendance:  Sally Duffy, Darryl Speicher, Patti O’Keefe 

Absent:  Dale Price, Bill Pipolo 

Ice Lake:  Patti met with Fallon Horan from the Monroe County Planning 
Commission to expand the trail at Ice Lake.  The current trail circles the Lake, 
but is rather short.  There is an existing old woods road which unfortunately 
crosses into the State Game Land.  The trail was mapped, and Fallon is in 
contact with PARC about putting in a longer trail.   

 PARC was contacted about putting up a kiosk that would show the park, 
the ball fields, and park regulations at Ice Lake parking area.  This could be an 
Eagle Scout project like the one at Pasold Farm.  It could also show the 
proximity of Game Land to alert hikers about being aware during hunting 
season. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 


